
Congratulations to the Melbourne Rebels 
Shield Winners
After four weeks of gruelling competition, the U16 Girls 
team from Fountain Gate Secondary College and U16 
Boys team from The Grange College took home the win 
in the Melbourne Rebels Shield rugby competition. 

We’re proud to have been there on the journey with 
these up-and-coming rugby superstars, providing 
transport each week to and from the games. 

We offer reliable and safe charter services for 
excursions, sporting competitions, swimming carnivals, 
camps and more.

Our friendly, experienced team are ready to assist. 
Submit an enquiry to our charters team here. 

Tap on and be counted
We often have full buses on our school services 
everyday, and it’s important that we record our touch on 
rates across our school routes. 

Please remind your students that they must travel with a 
valid myki at all times. 

They can be ready to travel by topping up before 
getting on the bus and touching ON and OFF to ensure 
they are counted on our service. Accurate touch on data 
help the Department of Transport and Planning plan 
school services based on demand. 

Check out our new website 
If you have new students catching the school bus for 
the first time, our new and improved website has all the 
information you need to travel on our school services. 
All the essential information is available for you and your 
school’s families, including up-to-date timetables and 
detailed route maps tailored to your school’s routes. 

To find out more, check out the website at   
wearekinetic.com.

Lost property
Our customer experience team receive all sorts of 
lost items, from Airpods right through to instruments 
and assignments which are collected from our school 
services. If your students happen to leave something 
behind on our bus, rest assured that we’ll do our best to 
reunite it with the rightful owner. 

If your students leave something behind, they can call 
us on (03) 9492 2200 or contact the PTV Call Centre on 
1800 800 007. 

Need to get in touch?   
If you have any day-to-day operational queries about 
our school services, you can call us on (03) 9492 2200.

For all other enquiries, you can give Savo from our 
Schools Team a call on 0419 096 082 or email: 
melbourne.schools@wearekinetic.com.au.  

We look forward to welcoming you back on-board.   

Kinetic Schools Team

Welcome back to Term 4!    
As the weather warms up and days get longer, welcome back as we head into the last term of the year! 
We take pride in providing you with a reliable and safe service, and we’re excited to have you on-board.

We have a few updates for you from the Kinetic Schools Team:

https://www.wearekinetic.com/au/melbourne?enquiry=charter-enquiry&location=melbourne
http://wearekinetic.com
mailto:melbourne.schools%40wearekinetic.com.au?subject=

